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May 28, 2002

Ms. Betsy Combier
315 East 65th Street, Apt. 4C
New York, NY 10021

Dear Ms. Combier:

This letter is in response to your mailings dated May 6, 2002
and March 14, 2002.

We have carefully reviewed the information that you provided
and have concluded that there is insufficient evidence to begin a
criminal investigation at this time. We encourage you to continue
to address your prior complaints to the Special Commissioner of
Investigations for the New York City school District, as well as
any new complaints of malfeasance at Booker T. Washington Middle
School 54.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention, and. we
will keep your complaint on file.

Sincerely,

2:~1~~
Assistant District Attorney
Deputy Bureau Chief
Special Prosecutions Bureau
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